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This is Superintendent (name) from (name) school district.
Recently, we were notified that a school district employee / student has tested positive for COVID-19.  If you have not been notified that your child was in direct contact with an exposed person, they can return to school. 
As a reminder: CDC guidance states that people who are fully vaccinated and do not have COVID-19 symptoms do not need to quarantine or get tested after an exposure to someone with COVID-19. This protects the student’s access to in-person learning, sports and extracurricular activities. People are considered fully vaccinated 2 weeks after their second dose of the Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna COVID-19 vaccines, or 2 weeks after the single-dose Johnson & Johnson’s COVID-19 vaccine.
As members of the school community, we understand that this might raise concerns and questions about how this impacts your child and family.
We are working closely with [INSERT local health department] to respond to this news and protect the health of our community.
We have taken immediate action: 
· [Insert local details] 
 
We care about the health and safety of our community.
For more information, visit the homepage of our website at ___________________


